
  

  

 
 

 

SCAVO RESOURCE CORP.  
ANNOUNCES RESULTS OF SPECIAL GENERAL MEETING TO APPROVE 

TRANSACTION WITH BRABEIA INC.  

 

July 16, 2015   Canadian Securities Exchange Trading Symbol: SCV 

Scavo Resource Corp. (the "Company"), a company listed on the Canadian Securities 
Exchange (the "CSE"), is pleased to announce that its shareholders approved each of the 
matters proposed at the Company’s special general meeting of shareholders which took 
place on July 15, 2015.    The Company’s shareholders voting at the meeting unanimously 
approved (i) the change of the Company’s business which will result from the acquisition of 
Brabeia Inc. by the Company described in the Company’s June 19, 2015 information circular 
(the “Acquisition”); (ii) the change of the Company’s  name to “Brabeia Inc.” on the 
completion of the Acquisition, and (iii) the appointment of each of Tracy R. Wattie, Kim 
Garst and Guy Champagne to the Company’s board of directors upon completion of the 
Acquisition. 

The Company continues to work towards completing the Acquisition, and will provide 
further updates in due course. 

 
On behalf of the Board of Directors 

"Giovanni Gasbarro" 

President, Chief Executive Officer and Director 

For further information please contact: 

Giovanni Gasbarro 
Telephone: (604) 939-1848 
Fax: (604) 936-2701 
Email: giogas2@gmail.com 

Neither the CSE nor any regulators accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this 
release.  

 


